
 

Sarah Young of Land Use Consultants (for the Forestry Commission, as applicants) will give a 
presentation on the planning application for this phase of the Wetland Restoration Scheme. 

The Forum will consider making a formal response to this consultation. Those Members who would 
like to familiarise themselves with the application before the meeting should visit the National Park 
Authority Planning Search page http://publicaccess.newforestnpa.gov.uk/online-applications/ and 
enter the planning reference 16/00571 in the Search box. 

There are a great many documents on the application web page, but the key ones to look at are: 

1. Location Plan

2. Planning Statement (incorporating Design & Access Statement)

3. Es Volume 2, Figures 4.4 To 4.13

4. Es Volume 1: Chapter 4 Project Description & Design

5. Es Volume 1: Chapter 11 Land Use & Recreation
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